
From: Warren Raddatz
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: “Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015”
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:32:06 PM

In relation to the public comment sought on this Bill currently before Parliment  -
 
Current requirements for voters to provide proof of identity before casting their
vote must stay in force and not be remove by the current Government.   This
requirement is a minimum standard of identify proof required throughout all area
of the  the community, and is needed to ensure the integrity of the electoral
system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud.
 
Thank you
 
Warren Raddaz

Bald Knob, Queensland
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